
Dr. Catherine Kodat, Provost & Dean of Faculty, Marist University 
  To read Dr. Kodat’s bio click here 

Topics: The journey from College to University and Education in today’s political 
climate: How Marist is responding and planning for the future. 

The Picnic will immediately follow the Annual Meeting.  
The picnic cost is $15 per member and payment is due by May 25th. 

There will be a variety of sandwiches, salads, and beverages served buffet-style. 

Bring A Dessert 
The Special Events Committee is asking picnic attendees to sign-up to bring a dessert. 

Note your dessert  when registering for the events.  

Back By Popular Demand 
Cellist, Alex Prizgintas will be performing “The British Invasion” during the picnic. 

The nominations for the 2025/2026 CLS Council slate will be announced soon. 

If you are interested in serving on the Council, contact the CLS Office. 

Registration is open until  
4:30 PM on Sunday, May 25th 

https://www.marist.edu/about/bio/catherine-kodat

